
 

Coleford Town Council 

 

Events & Marketing Committee 
Tuesday 2 October 2018  

Minutes 

 Attendees: Cllrs Penny, Holloway, C Elsmore, Baird, Lusty & Kay 
 Cllr Drury also attended 
 

1. Apologies were noted from Cllr Ball 

2. There were no declarations of interest on items on the agenda 

3. There were no dispensations requests 

4. The minutes of 5 September 2018 were noted 

5. To make recommendation re removal of lamppost banners 
Recommendation  
That the banners should be taken down  
 

6. To make recommendation re Christmas Lights switch on event and parade 
Cllr Drury presented the idea that small shadow theatres should be created by the schools 
and the children give short performances around the town centre. There was a wide 
ranging discussion  
Recommendation  
That the shadow theatres are pursued with some elements i.e. the film and the samba 
workshops are removed so an amount of £1400.00 to be given  
That the march should take a shorter route due to the Faddle Fayre 
 

7. To discuss early thoughts for the 2019 events programme 
Members were asked to start thinking about possible events for next year. 
Recommendation  
It was agreed that the regular events like the Carnival of Transport, Sealed Knot, Coleford 
Music Festival & the Christmas Lights Switch On will continue to enjoy the Councils 
support. Plus an event to showcase all of the groups and organisations within the parish.  


